
 
 

 

 
 
 

Hamilton Rod & Gun, Inc. 
PO Box 954 

24 Hamilton Road 
Sturbridge, MA 01566-0954 

March 11,2020 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Gendreau 
Conservation Commission 
Town of Sturbridge 
308 Main Street 
Sturbridge, MA 01566 

 
Subject:  Hamilton Rod & Gun Club R100 3D Archery Shoot Notification  
 
Dear Ms. Gendreau 
 
On behalf of the Club please accept thanks for the continued support of the Town in the Club’s efforts 
to maintain for open space the 138 acres we enjoy. 
 
The Club today stands at approximately 900 memberships, including over 250 residents of Sturbridge.  
The Club continues to offer archery, camping, fishing, pistol, rifle, trap, upland game and youth 
activities.  The Club celebrated its 100th year of operation in 2021.   
 
Enabling the Club to support these activities and maintain modest member dues the Club does host a 
number of fundraising activities.  It is the Club’s interest again in 2024 to host the R100 3D archery 
shoot on the dates of June 28, 2024 through June 30, 2024.   The shoot begins at 12 noon on Friday 
June 28 and at 630am for Saturday and Sunday.   The activities will end at 7 pm for both Friday and 
Saturday and at 3 pm on Sunday.  We expect 300 to 600 participants over the 3 days. 
 
Per our agreement we are notifying the conservation commission of our request to use the property 
abutting the Hamilton Rod and Guns property, formerly Plimpton property, for this event at least 45 
days in advance.  I envision 20 to 35 targets will be set up on the old Plimpton property as we have 
done for all previous R100 shoots.  If our request is accepted, we will add the Town of Sturbridge to the 
club’s insurance for the three days. 



 
If the board would like to meet with me in person please add me to the schedule and send date and 
time, otherwise you can confirm if the request is accepted via E-mail. My contact information is as 
follows  dankraz50@gmail.com or by phone at 508-397-6040. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dan Krasnecky, Archery Chairman 
 


